MONGOLIAN BASKETBALL
ASSOCTATION

National Olympic Committee, Chinggis Avenue,
Khan-Uul district, 1% Khoroo,
Tel: (976)-99187552, (976)-88886579

Date: 11 April 2022
Ref: 13

To: Mr. Andreas Zagklis
Secretary General for International Basketball Federation (FIBA)
Email: andreas.zagklis@fiba.basketball

Subject: Invitation to attend General Meetings of the Mongolian Basketball Association
Dear Secretary General!

I would like to invite you and FIBA representatives to attend General Meeting of the Mongolian
Basketball Association (“MBA™) scheduled on 20 April 2022 at 14:00 in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia.

I’m pleased to report that Mongolian basketball community is extremely excited with our recent
achievements. Mongolian boys have demonstrated their skills by winning global final in FIBA U17 Skills
Challenge 2020 and reaching global final in FIBA U135 Skills Challenge 2021. Moreover, women 3x3
team successfully participated in Tokyo 2020 Summer Olympics, marking first ever appearance of
Mongolia in team sports at Olympic stage.

As proud member of FIBA, we believe that inclusive development covering all categories will lay solid
foundation for increasing Mongolian basketball visibility and presence at international stage. Therefore,
MBA will continue work hard to mobilize all people and organizations in our country, all united by our
shared passion and love for basketball. I expect that new leadership team will be elected during General
Meeting and jointly drive future development of basketball in Mongolia according to international
standards and best practices.

I strongly believe that attendance by you and FIBA representatives will send positive signal to Mongolian
basketball community that our efforts are heading in right direction. As such, I hope that you will be able
to accept this invitation to attend our General Meeting as the Honorary Guest.

TSERENDONDOG TSEVERBAI/ L/ﬁ/
THE PRESIDENT OF THE MONG@EIAN BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION

Sincerely Yours,
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